I am happy to confirm that Linx are doing excellent collaborative work in a number of schools in the Torbay area.
 
They are not covering the whole RE curriculum but are coming in as Christian specialists who are supporting lessons by presenting and facilitating discussions around the Christian faith with the upmost regard for the professional standards of practice which are consistent across the education sector.
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While they are in the process of developing the part of the policy documents that expressly speak to their approach with regard to not proselytising their approach in this regard is implicit across their website and addressed conversationally across their entire staff team.
 
Tim has told me that he would be more than happy to meet with Torquay SACRE if that would be helpful in terms of working better together and building a joined up approach for serving the schools in the unitary authority / LEA.
 
I have cc:d Tim on this email so you can connect.
 
Please do let me know if I can be of any further help.
 
Very best wishes
 
Paul R
 
Paul Reisbach
Diocesan Youth Advisor | Bishop's Group for Children and Young People
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